
 

 
 
 
 

Students Exchange programme for the VI Semester students was 
conducted for the second time in 2024-25 session between the 
Department of Geography, Govt. Aizawl North College and 
Department of Geography, Govt. J. Thankima College on 11th March 
2025. Half of the students from both colleges were exchanged and 
Classes were conducted at the same time relating to different topics as 
per syllabus. 
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